
From: Stephen Smith
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: No to the Hog Facility near the Buffalo
Date: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 8:59:50 AM

I am politely pleading with you to NOT allow the hog facility near the Buffalo.

Stephen Smith
Smith Appraisal Group
T:  501-604-4506
F:  501-604-4505

Sent from my iPhone
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